
 
Invitation:  ““CCoouurrssee  oonn  BBiioossaaffeettyy  MMaannaaggeemmeenntt  aanndd  BBiioossaaffeettyy  LLeevveell  33  PPrraaccttiicceess””    
  
 
18th October 2007 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am glad to inform you that our department, in collaboration with the Asia-Pacific Biosafety 
Association, is going to organize a course on Biosafety Management and Biosafety Level 3 
Practices on 3-5 December 2007. This course aims at providing a comprehensive knowledge and 
know-how on Biosafety essential for administrators, managers as well as researchers and 
technicians working with infectious organisms of different risk groups, both in research and 
clinical service laboratories. Furthermore, this course will also cover laboratory design and 
maintenance. All the teaching faculty members are well-qualified and experienced Biosafety-in-
charge persons, who are involved in running a regular Biosafety Management Course accredited 
by the Singapore Ministry of Health. It is our great pleasure and rare opportunity that the Asia-
Pacific Biosafety Association has kindly agreed to delivery this course in Hong Kong and with 
some modifications to fit our local needs. More importantly we are able to charge at a much 
lower rate than it used to be. 
 
You and your colleagues are cordially invited to attend this course. Since seats are limited, the 
enrollment will be in a first-come, first-served basis. The registration deadline is 20th November 
2007. 
 
We look forward to see you in the course. 
 
 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
Professor Paul KS Chan 
 
 
 
Course information available at: http://www.cuhk.edu.hk/med/mic/activity/activity.htm 
Enquires: Ms. Jackey Wong, Tel: (852) 2632 3333 E-mail: jackeywong@cuhk.edu.hk 


